
 

 
 
 

FINAL NOTICE: 
NextGen Upgrade and CM/ECF 

Temporarily Unavailable  
 
Please be advised that you will not be able to access the Court’s NextGen 
CM/ECF system to submit filings unless you take the following actions: 

1. Upgrade your PACER Account so that it is compatible with the 
NextGen system.  This action can be done anytime prior to, or after, 
NextGen goes live on Tuesday, January 18, 2022. 

2. Link your upgraded PACER account to the Court’s CM/ECF 
system.  This must be done after NextGen goes live Tuesday, 
January 18, 2022. 

Please visit the NextGen CM/ECF Information page for more details. 

Additionally, during the NextGen upgrade, the Court’s CM/ECF system 
will be unavailable from Thursday, January 13, 2022 at 8:00 PM until 
Monday, January 17, 2022 at 12:00 noon.  Please be advised that no 
electronic case filings may be made during this time.  Plan your filings 
accordingly.  Please see the prior Notice HERE for additional information. 

 
Finally, a link to a video of the NextGen training session held on January 
11, 2022 can be found on the NextGen CM/ECF Information page. 
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